
Peralta BMOC 2024 Cease and Desist Reply #2 

 

 

To: Mr. Palmer 

From: BMOC Chairperson Crawley 

Date: 5/3/2024 

 

Re: Reply #2 to your revised Cease and Desist Letter 

 

Mr. Palmer, 

The members of the BMOC want to make the best-informed decisions  

about a Brown Act pledge.  We seek legal guidance to questions including to the 

following; 

1. Is Government Code §54960.1 the basis of BMOC member Cambra 

grievance?  

2. If not, what is the legal basis of his grievance? 

3. If so, did member Cambra’s July “request” email to me constitute the 

required demand letter? 

4. Is Government Code §54960.2 the legal basis of your cease-and-desist letter 

to the BMOC? 

5. If so, are you representing BMOC member Cambra in his right to pursue 

legal actions? 

6. Does your cease-and-desist letter to the BMOC satisfy the requirement that 

BMOC member Cambra himself submit a cease-and-desist letter to the 

BMOC? 

7. Would you be representing Peralta CCD in a legal action? 



8. If so, has Peralta CCD performed the preliminary Government Code 

§54960.1 requirements? 

9. If you file an action, who would be the Plaintiff/ Petitioner? 

10. If you file an action, who would be the Defendants/ Respondents? 

11. Will you recommend to Peralta CCD that it provide independent legal 

representation for the Defendants/ Respondents? 

12. Will Peralta CCD provide independent legal representation for the 

Defendants/ Respondents? 

 

Sincerely, 

Marcus Crawley – BMOC Chair 

 


